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Headteachers special mention to: Year 5 for superb attendance this half term 

 

 

    

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  

Y6 Parent SATS 

Meeting 

Tuesday 21st February 

3.30p.m. 

To discuss SATS, the 

expectations for the tests 

and the process of 

testing. The meeting will   

take approximately 20 

minutes. This is a really 

good session, where I 

can explain areas to 

focus on. 

ASH Wednesday - 22 February 2023 
 
Please note the menu will be swapped 
around as detailed below (the menus will 
not be changed on Parentpay please book 
a main, vegetarian or jacket potato option 
to indicate you require a meal that day). 
 

Wednesday 22 February 
Cheese and Tomato Pizza 

* 
Quorn Sausage 

* 
Jacket Potato 

(side: potato wedges, sweetcorn and peas) 

 
Thursday 23 February 

Roast Gammon 
* 

Quorn Roast 
* 

Jacket Potato 
(side:roast potato, broccoli and swede  

 
 

 

Year 3 have been completing activities every day before 

registration for Children’s Mental Health Week 

As part of their art 

lessons Year 1 

have been learning 

about sculptures 

and how a 

sculpture is an 

object made from 

materials. 

 

They chose their 

own materials, had 

their own ideas and 

used different ways 

of fixing things 

together.  

The children are 

very proud of their 

creations 

Reminder 

Go-Active Cornwall will be 

running a holiday club on 

Wednesday 15 February at St 

Mary’s, see link below to book in! 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


   

        

   

 

Spring Half Term  13-17 February 2023 
Inset Day   20 February 2023 
End of Term  31 March 2023 
Start of Summer Term 17 April 2023 
Bank Holiday  1 May 2023 
Summer Half Term  29 May – 2 June 2023 
Inset Day   5 June 2023 
Inset Day   24 July 2023 
Inset Day/End of Term 25 July 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent Support Advisor 

Update 

 
"UNDERWATER ADVENTURE" 

BIBLE HOLIDAY CLUB 
  

@ IMMANUEL CHURCH BODMIN 
[ICB], 

Berrycoombe Road, Bodmin. PL31 
2NS 

 
Thurs. 16th February 2023 & Fri.17th 

February 2023 
10.00am – 12.30pm 

 
with Special Family Event - Saturday 

18th February 4.00pm – 6.00pm 
  
Your child is invited to join us for an 
Underwater Adventure as we dive into 
the Story of Jonah in God’s Word the 
Bible. For two mornings, we will learn 
more about what God is like and have 
loads of fun in the process with our Bible 
story, drama, songs, games, and crafts. 
The club is for Children in KS1 & KS2 [ 
years 1 – 6] 
If you have any questions or would like 
to register your child, please email: 
pastor@immanuelchurchbodmin.org for 
an application form. 
 

We thought you might be interested in this show 
all about Vikings!  
 
It’s coming on Saturday 28th February, 4pm to 
The Shire House Suite, Bodmin. It’s called 
‘Vinland’ and has live music, animation and 
storytelling - all inspired by Vikings. 
 
We’d like to offer a 20% discount to anyone at 
your school - all you need to do is: 

1. Go to www.intobodmin.co.uk/events 
2. Click on Vinland 
3. Enter the number of tickets you want 
4. At the checkout use the 

code VIKING20 to get your discount 

All of our tickets are ‘Pay what you feel’ and start 
at £6 
That means a family of x4, with discount can 
come to the show for less than £20 
 
VINLAND 
SATURDAY 25TH FEBRUARY, 4PM 
THE SHIRE HOUSE SUITE, BODMIN 

 

Children’s Mental Health  

Week  

6-12 February 2023.  

This year’s theme is  

Let’s Connect.  

Let’s Connect is about  

making meaningful connections..  

When we have healthy connections – to family, friends and others – this can support 

our mental health and our sense of wellbeing. And when our need for rewarding 

social connections is not met, we can sometimes feel isolated and lonely – which can 

have a negative impact on our mental health.  

As parents and carers, you play an important role in your child’s mental health. 

Check out our official free resources for families below. 

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/ 

 

http://www.intobodmin.co.uk/events
https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/families/

